
Notice of Non-Discrimination 

 
Students, their parents, employees of the Academy of Tucson, vendors, and the general public are 

hereby notified that the Academy of Tucson Schools does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities and provides equal access 
to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. Any person having inquiries concerning the 
Academy of Tucson’s Compliance with Title IX, Title II, ADA, and Section 504, is directed to contact:  
 
Jose E. Garcia M.Ed 
Superintendent of Schools 
  
10720 E 22nd Street 
Tucson, AZ 85748 
520-733-0096 
jgarcia@aoths.net 

 


